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Comments: I want to write to you because my husband and I express the sentiments of Kevin Boru 100%. Even

though some of the residents on Hwy. 82 East may not be writing in, the vast majority feel the same way. This

area and the North Star Preserve have been invaded by the masses that are destroying this area. North Star

preserve is out of control and has become a dangerous situation. This did not just start and the homeowners

have been begging for years that action be taken other than a few no parking signs installed. Vehicles were

illegally parked along the highway from the take out bridge all the way to Wildwood School this past weekend.

This area is not party central and was never intended for that use. The homeowners are fed up with the lack of

action to stop the ruination of the Northstar Wildlife Preserve. Enough finger pointing by the officials in charge.

Just get something done already!!!

 

 Debbie Gorlin


